
 In order to meet the expectations of Best Practice No. 21 (Septic Systems) – Action No. 6 

(Innovative waste water systems), the City of Warren has passed ordinances outlawing the 

implementation and usage of septic sewage systems as its homeowners and businesses exist in 

environmentally sensitive areas and an area where a central sewage system is the most cost efficient 

option. Instead, the city has focused on extending its central sewer extensions to all of its residents 

which have eliminated the need for septic systems. Additionally, the City of Warren utilizes its 

Wastewater Treatment Plant to implement recirculating ozone systems and a system to clean incoming 

greywater. i 
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